

A Day at the Park Sponsorship

Dear Community Supporter,

I hope this letter finds you well. We are in the process of organizing our second annual community event, A Day at the Park. The committee aims to raise funds for this one-day special event allowing us to bring our community together on August 9, 2025, at Don Rusk Park in New Lebanon.

We can't do this event without the generous support of our local businesses like you. We are kindly asking for your sponsorship in the amount of \$300.00, or any amount you can give to help make this day a success. If your sponsorship is \$300.00 or more, we will display a yard sign with your business name and logo along the entrance way to the event. Your sponsorship will go a long way in ensuring the success of our event.

A Day at the Park was a huge success last year bringing in thousands of our residents and other community members. We will have carnival rides, food vendors, craft/retail vendors, informational resource booths, games, live music, and ending the evening with fireworks.

Checks are payable to the Village of New Lebanon/A Day at the Park event and can be dropped off or mailed to the above listed address.

Please feel free to contact us at 937-687-1341 or email sbemis@newlebanonoh.org if you have any questions or require further information. Thank you for your attention and consideration to this matter. We truly appreciate the generous support of our local businesses.

Sincerely,

Shannon Bemis and Melissa Sexton

On behalf of A Day at the Park Event Committee